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Reception Class Create Roarsome Dinosaur Habitats! 

This half term, our Reception children have been busy becoming mini palaeontologists 
at home! For their home learning project, they were challenged to design and create 
their very own dinosaur habitats — and what an incredible job they’ve done! 

Using materials like cardboard boxes, twigs, leaves, pebbles, and even playdough, the 
children brought their prehistoric worlds to life. From towering volcanoes to lush 
forests and muddy swamps, each habitat showed creativity, care, and a brilliant 
understanding of what dinosaurs might have needed to survive. 

Thank you to all the families who supported this project — your encouragement 

helped our young learners roar with enthusiasm! We can’t wait to see what the next 

home learning adventure will bring. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 2 Make Musical Magic! 

This term, our Year 2 students have been diving into the world of rhythm and melody 
through exciting music activities! They’ve been tapping, clapping, and keeping in time 
with the beat, all while learning to play notes on the glockenspiel. 

By following musical notation, they’re not only developing their timing and coordination 
but also building the confidence to perform simple songs. It’s been a joy to see their 
enthusiasm and musical talents shine — we may have some future composers in the 
making! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superstars of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wishing You a Wonderful Half Term! 

As we reach the end of a busy and brilliant half term, we’d like to wish all our children, 
families, and staff a safe, restful, and happy break. 

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm — we look forward to 
welcoming everyone back refreshed and ready for more learning adventures on 
Monday 2nd June! 
 
Mr Forward 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


